
 

 

TOWN OF KENDALL 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE: Chair. Patrick Bolton  - present 

      Fletcher Rowley   - present 

   Becky Charland   - present 

   Shad Speer   - present 

   Dan Mattle   - present 

 

 

Also present:  Town Board Liaison Newell, Code Enforcement Officer Hennekey. 

Recording Secretary Bakutis absent. 

 

Chairman Bolton called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Minutes from the December 13, 2016 meeting will be approved at the next meeting.  Board member 

Fletcher Rowley will be taking minutes for tonight’s meeting. 

 

CODE ENFORCEMENT UPDATE: 

 CEO Hennekey gave the board an update on the Dollar General doing site work on Rt. 18 (Roosevelt 

Highway) / Kendall Road. 

 Chairman Bolton questioned CEO Hennekey about the marina.  He said some work is being done. 

 Camp Troutburg site was brought up - No new developments. 

 Town Board Liaison Newell asked CEO Hennekey about the water line down Norway Road - a 

wetland question was brought up. 

 

TOWN BOARD UPDATE: 

Town Board Liaison Newell talked about energy training, community energy consolidation, energy 

upgrades from the town, and bench marking energy consumption. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Shad Speer motioned to adjourn, seconded by Chairman Patrick Bolton.  All in favor.  Meeting 

adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Tuesday, March 14, 2017 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Tammy Bakutis 

Recording Secretary 


